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BUilding Technology Svcs, inc.

                                           license# cac058685


	2257 Vista parkway, suite 20 west palm beach fl 33411

561-712-1126 fax 561-712-1407


TO: Coola Fishbar

FROM: Cindy Campbell

DATE: 10/13/2009

RE: Rooftop A/C #3, Circuit #2


As you are aware we replaced a failed compressor on the above named equipment yesterday, 10/12/2009. After staring up the new compressor another problem revealed itself, a problem that is not detectable with a non-functioning compressor. The circuit has an internal restriction at the indoor coil metering device. The metering device in this case consists of an intake manifold with a series of pistons at the outlets. The restriction results in excessive pressure on the high side of the circuit and not enough pressure (or Freon flow) on the low side of the circuit. Under these circumstances the circuit cannot cool and since the compressor relies on cool vapor from the low pressure side to internally cool the compressor itself, we know that this restriction also caused the original compressor to fail.


The metering device is a special order item and according to Carrier the part would ship on 11/17/2009 if ordered today. Carrier did hold out the hope of possibly getting it sooner, but would not know anything further until we actually placed the order. The price for this job would be $1,350. minus your 15% discount equals $1,147.50.


There is also a possibility that we may be able to repair the original metering device. We will not know if it is possible until we remove it from the unit and inspect it. If we are able to repair it, the price for everything would be $975. minus 15% equals $828.75. If we remove the part and determine that it is not repairable, we will not add anything to the price quoted for replacing the part with a new one. FYI-There is more labor cost in repairing the part as opposed to installing a new one. Also a repaired or new metering device on this circuit (or any circuit in which the compressor was replaced by us) will not become restricted in the future as we have installed liquid line and suction line filter driers during the course of the compressor replacements.


I hope I have provided you with enough information to answer any questions you may have surrounding the breakdown and repair possibilities on RTU#3, ckt. #2. If you have any further technical questions, please call Rob @ 561-718-5380. For all other questions please call the office @ 561-712-1126.


I think the best course of action at this point would be to remove the metering device, inspect it to determine if it is repairable, then move from there based on the outcome. I can have Rob there tomorrow morning if you would like me to do so. Please advise how to proceed. 

Thank you, Cindy 
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